Christel F. Carpenter

Subject: RE: Bus request

From: B.Taylor Rider

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 1:30 PM

To: Ronald Cink <RCink@baldwincountyal.gov>

Cc: Amanda J. Thweatt <AThweatt@baldwincountyal.gov>; Kathy Weeks <KWeeks@baldwincountyal.gov>; Melinda T.
Wallace <MTWALLACE@baldwincountyal.gov>; Chandra Middleton <CMiddleton@baldwincountyal.gov>

Subject: RE: Bus request

Yes; | have spoken with our Scheduling Department & September 29%" is available. Including commute time, it will be
$357.50 ( 6.5 hour @ $55/hour).

Copying Scheduling & Bookkeeping; please advise if the BCC approves.
Thanks,

Taylor Rider

Baldwin County Commission
Director of Transportation
(251) 972-8576

Fax (251) 972-6841

Cell (251) 404-6473
btrider@baldwincountyal.gov




